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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I can confirm that Carlisle City Council has no detailed comments to make regarding this matter,
and accept that the consultation for the scheme was carried out in compliance with relevant
duties and requirements.
 
Kind regards
 
Richard Wood
Planning Policy Officer
Carlisle City Council
 

 

From: A66Dualling <A66Dualling@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 22 June 2022 18:36
Cc: A66Dualling <A66Dualling@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Adequacy of Consultation request - A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project
Importance: High
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Please see attached Adequacy of Consultation request for the A66 Northern
Trans-Pennine Project.
 
Please note deadline for response is Wednesday 6 July.
 
Kind regards
 
A66 Case Team
 

The Planning Inspectorate
Helpline: 0303 444 5000
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